
Project Update: January 2013 
 
We changed from use of saw dust in the pig pens to use of concrete, the reason being that 
our pigs where not tolerating wetness and coldness during rainy season as too much rain 
would leave the place in wet conditions hence leading to death of babies. Being in the 
tropics, rain is heavy and pigs cannot withstand constant wetness. So the new design is that 
we shall correct all the waste generated, heap it together, add indigenous micro-organisms 
corrected for the purposes of degrading it and making it less harmless to the environment.  
 
This is important for enriching soil fertility and nutrient recycling as opposed to burying 
them in the pig pens for years. 
 

 

 
 
 


